
Little Sparrows Nursery School

May Newsletter 2022- News You Can Use!
The children are really enjoying being outdoors and exploring God’s Masterpiece of spring colors. We

are so thankful for their appearance! We would like to Congratulate Mrs. Troiano, Three’s Teacher,  on

becoming a Grandma for the first time.  Sweet Mia Grace made her special appearance on April 20th,

weighing 6lbs 10oz.

Physical Education, Dance and More

The 2’s & 3’s class enjoyed going on a bear hunt during Music & Movement
with Miss Mindy. Keeping their eyes open wide while they climbed over and
under, around and through not missing a beat.  In  Miss Kristin’s PE  class, the
children played Simon Says warmup and cooldown.  There were many giggles
had by all! The children  loved making music with egg shakers. Moving their
feet and tapping the floor to the beat of Skidamarinky dink!

Muscoot & Audubon Field Trip

The 3’s & 4’s classes are looking forward to their trip to Muscoot  and welcoming all the newborn animals to

the farm.  They will enjoy learning about the  animals, what they like to eat and maybe collect a few eggs from

the chicken coop.  However, the main event is usually the bumps on the hayride as it goes winding up and

down the mountain! The 4’s classes can’t wait for their adventure at the Audubon in Greenwich!

June Bugs Registration Have you registered your little “Bugger” for camp yet?  June Bugs runs June 6th

through June 17th from 9:30-2:00.  See the website to register. Classes are almost full.

Guest Readers & Chapel Time

If you wish, you may sign-up to be a guest reader in your child’s classroom.  See your child’s teacher.
Shhh…keep it a secret to surprise your little one.

We would like to thank all of our parent guest readers for coming in and sometimes surprising their own child

with their favorite book!   Pastor Gio is always a hit with the children as a guest reader!

The children look forward to their special time with Pastor Rachel  during Chapel Time together.  I wonder
what she will teach us about God’s love this month!

What’s Next…. Important Dates to Remember

On Wednesday, May 25 & 26th, the children will have a little special treat with their  Mommy’s.  If Mom is

unable to attend,  please have Dad, grandma, aunt  or another special someone join us!

● Parent/Teacher Conferences.  Your teacher will be in touch.

● Teacher Appreciation Week May 2-6th.

● 4’s Graduation will be on Friday, June  3rd at 11:00am~Save the date!

● June Bugs runs June 6th - June 17th


